
Teacher Education University 
Effective February 13, 2013, the DETC Accrediting Commission withdrew accreditation 
from Teacher Education University, Winter Park, FL, for the following reasons: 

The DETC Accrediting Commission concluded that Teacher Education University did 
not demonstrate that it met the following accrediting standards concerning: use of 
appropriate technology; maintenance of student records; student achievement and 
outcomes assessment; documentation of financial stability; and teach-out plans. 

In accordance with DETC’s D.3. Notification and Information Sharing, the Commission 
is hereby providing written notice to the public of this final adverse action within 24 
hours of its notice to the institution. 

Teacher Education University is afforded an opportunity to submit for public viewing and 
also conveyed to the U.S. Secretary of Education and other relevant authorities on 
DETC’s website a brief statement as to the Commission’s decision to withdraw 
accreditation from the University. The University has until February 27, 2013 to submit 
its official comments. 

On February 26, 2013, Teacher Education University submitted the following comments 
regarding the Commission’s decision: 

Teacher Education University is honored to have earned initial accreditation from DETC 
in January 2008. The accreditation process provided faculty and staff an opportunity to 
provide quality academic programs and student services. As the standards and 
requirements became more rigorous, Teacher Education University strived to meet the 
spirit of each standard. We would like to thank DETC staff, Commission, and evaluators 
who have provided guidance and support over the past 6 years. We look forward to re-
applying for DETC accreditation in 2014. 

	
  


